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Georgia Power Company
ATTN: J. H. Miller, Jr.

Executive Vice President
270 Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 17, 1979, informing us of steps you
have taken to correct the items of noncompliance concerning activities
under NRC Operating License Nos. DPR-57 and NPF-5 brought to your attention
in our letter of November 21, 1979. With regard to your response to item A
of the Notice of Violation enclosed with our november 21 letter, we acknow-
laage your comments, however, the item of noncompliance remains unchanged.
We will examine your corrective actions and plans during e.ubsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperai'on with us.

Sincerely,

Sc2f/' d Y
Jack T. Sutherland, Chief
Fuel Facility and Fbterials

Safety Branch

cc: M. Manry, Plant Manager
Post Office Box 442
Baxley, Georgia 21513

C. E. Belflower
Site QA Supervisor
Post Office Box 442
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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cc: (Cont'd)

W. A. Widner, General Manager
Nuclear Generation
Georgia Power Company
P. C. Box 4545

.

Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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